
	 Middlebury Center for Education in Action 
presents:

First Year Fridays
	 January 13, 20, and 27, 2012 in Adirondack House.

Do you want to learn how to find a summer internship? Write your first college 
resume? Navigate MOJO or MiddNet?

Are you passionate about social justice? Does a MAlt trip sound like a cool way to 
spend spring break? Do you want to get involved in the greater Middlebury

community?

Do you want to learn more about the path to a career in one of 
the Health Professions?

EIA advisors will be available without an appointment for individual meetings to 
talk about your interests and answer any and all of your questions: January 13, 

20, and 27, 2012 in Adirondack House.

Come, bring a friend, and enter a drawing for a $50 bookstore gift 
certificate. We look forward to meeting you!


